
“The Ipswich School provides the opportunity for all students to reach their maximum potential in a safe and positive 
environment allowing them to become responsible life-long learners in an ever-changing world”  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
TUESDAY 
OCTOBER 15, 2024 
 

Today’s Menu: Crispitos, corn, pinto beans, pears, and milk 
Tomorrow’s Menu:  Corndog, green beans, baby carrots, fresh fruit, and milk 
 

Caring Rose week is November 11th – 16th.  If you would like to order a dozen roses, please bring $10.00 and two cans of food to Mrs. 
Gohl BEFORE October 17th.  See Mrs. Gohl for any questions.  
 
The following FBLA members are selling Boo-grams from October 15th through October 29th; Tate, Kirra, Lane, Sophie, Kingston, 
Madi, Jayda and Jaydin.  They are $3.00 each 
 
Edmunds County Health nurses will be here Wednesday, October 23rd at 12:30pm for a flu shot clinic.  If you would like your child to 
have their flu shot, you may pick up a form in the main office from Mrs. Gohl. 
 
School board meeting Tuesday at 6:00pm. 
 

 

Activity information: 

 
Northwestern music festival is today. The bus left at 8:30am.  
 
Region cross country meet on Wednesday in Webster at 11:00am. The bus will leave at 8:15am. 
 
Volleyball game Thursday at Hitchcock-Tulare starting with 8th grade at 5:15pm.  The bus will leave at 3:30pm.  Livestream is 
available at Hitchcock/Tulare patriots live youtube page. 
 
Football game here Friday night starting at 5:00pm with middle school, varsity to follow.  It is Senior night and Neon night for fans! 
Game will be livestreamed at Ipswich Public School YouTube page.  Game will also be on Dakota Broadcasting. 
 
C/JV volleyball tournament at Northwestern Saturday, October 19th. More information is coming. 
 
 

Mrs. Goetz: 

High school students, if you're interested in attending Lake Area's Drone Camp that will be held Oct 25th, apply today to be included 

in the fun.    It's an all-day camp dedicated to drones and learning more about the careers and technology behind it.  Go online or 

use the QR code included in your email to register. 

Students, if you have any interest in the Cyber world, consider becoming a part of Dakota State University and their technology!  The 

Governors Cyber Academy has been created to give you a look into the cyber world through camps, research, digital badges and 

numerous other opportunities.  Contact the Academy team through email, phone or simply by using the QR code.  See Mrs. Goetz if 

you'd like to know more.  

Check out the new Ipswich Tiger Store: https://www.promoplace.com/ipswich-school-district  

Tiger Closet will be open Tuesdays and Thursdays during Tiger Time (3:00pm-3:30pm).  The closet is located above the stage. 

https://www.promoplace.com/ipswich-school-district

